
 

  

 
 

 
 

Friday 21st April 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

RE: Butterfly Conservation 

 

Back in November, our school made a pledge to create wild spaces to help improve the state of butterflies 

and moths in the UK.  We have since been made aware of the Butterfly Recording Survey which records 

the numbers of butterflies and moths seen across Britain.  

 

If you are interested in trying to help Butterfly Conservation, it would be great if you could record the 

butterflies that you see and log it on the survey.  It is really easy and wouldn’t take long to do – 3 simple 

steps. 

 

Step 1: 

Sign up and register your garden at https://gardenbutterflysurvey.org/. 

Step 2: 

Submit sightings 

Add your butterfly records. You can survey your garden all year round, as often 

as you like.  

Step 3: 

Survey reports 

You can see your own results and find the latest reports from gardens across the UK.  

Why it matters 

Butterflies are some of our most beautiful garden visitors and they also have important roles to play in 

plant pollination and the food chain. 

Butterflies are highly sensitive indicators of the health of the environment and we know many species are 

declining rapidly. 

 

 

We hope that you will be able to help – please email the school to let us know if you have submitted a 

reading. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

The Super Scientists 

 
 

ST. URSULA’S CATHOLIC 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Diocese of Brentwood 

 

Straight Road, Romford, Essex, RM3 7JS 

Tel: 01708 345200     

E-mail: office@stursulasprimaryschool.co.uk   

Website: https://stursulascatholicprimary.co.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mr K Ashburn  
 

 
 

 

With God at the heart of our St Ursula’s family, 
we welcome all as we learn and grow together 

 

https://gardenbutterflysurvey.org/gardens
https://gardenbutterflysurvey.org/
https://gardenbutterflysurvey.org/enter-sightings

